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From the Principal:

lmportant Dates Dear Parents and families,

A huge thank you to all those involved in the production of ‘The Emperors
WEDNESDAY 12 DEC New Clothes’. The students were amazing, performing their lines

Reports home incredibly well. Thank you to all the parents for ensuring the students
looked the part in their costumes. Well done to the students who
performed poetry and sang to the audience, and also to Anne Henderson
THURSDAY 13 DEC for preparing them. Thank you to the Grass Patch CDA, the hall was a
great venue and the students loved having the opportunity to perform on
Last day of school— stage. Also, thank you to the P&C for organising a fantastic spread of food

students and refreshments for all attendees to enjoy.

The following students were rewarded for their efforts and achievements
in the following areas;

MONDAY 4 FEB 2019 |.  K-6 Citizenship Award - Stella

K-2 Academic Achievement Award - Bridie

K-2 Consistent Effort Award - Kiana

3-6 Academic Achievement Award - Maggie

3-6 Consistent Effort Award - Stella

K-6 Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden Award/s - Zain
K-6 Visual Arts Award - Mitch

K-6 Performing Arts Award - Oliver

K-2 Science Award - Caitlyn

3-6 Science Award - Mitch

K-6 Physical Education Award - Thomas

First day of Term 1,
2019—Students

Welcome to our new Faction Captains and Student Forum for 2019; |
know that Alby (Fleming Captain), Thomas (Dempster Captain), Liam,
Lucy, Stella, Cooper and Neela will be fantastic leaders.

To Mitch and Oliver, thank you for doing a great job as MC’s and for the
work you put into creating your powerpoint. Good luck to Mitch and Oliver
as they head off to High School. We predict great times ahead for you
both in 2019 and beyond.

Scaddan Primary also wishes Braxton, Zain, Klaire and Sophie lots of
success at their new school! Thank you to Naomi Hartley for all your hard
work both as cleaner and within the School Council. We will miss both
families.

Please remember that tomorrow, Thursday 14" December is the last day
of term and that students return on Monday 4" Februrary, 2019.

To all of you, we wish you a Merry Christmas. May your holidays be
enjoyable, relaxing and spent with the ones you love. We look forward to
seeing you again in the new year.

Kind regards,

David Vooght-Simpson
Principal
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Just a reminder that it is free dress
day on Thursday and that we will be
supporting ‘Hampers for Farmers’
through a gold coin donation.
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